
N° 1043 R. D. 
LYONS, 12/8/46 

RADIODIFFUSION FRANÇAISE 

. 
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Dear Sir, 

Mr. KERMIT GEARY 
R.P.D. 0/ 2 

Walñut po rt , 
PENNSYLVANIA 

U.S.A. 

We heg to acknowledge receipt of your letter dated 

January 23rd for which we thank you. 

We have pleasure to confirm that the program you 

report as having heard was our local broadcast, Lyon II. 

Hopping this answer will oblige we remain - 

yours faithfully 

R. áTaDIN 

Manager 


